
2025 John Koowarta
Reconciliation
Law Scholarship
Calling for Applications

Are you a high academic achiever? 

The John Koowarta Scholarship can help with your
legal education. The Law Council is calling for
applications for the 2025 Scholarship round. 

The scholarship is available to Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander students enrolled in an
approved course of study that is a prerequisite to
admission as a legal practitioner in any Australian
jurisdiction at or through an Australian tertiary
institution. 

The winner the will receive a cash prize along with
mentorship opportunities from legal professionals. 

Applications close 16 September 2024.  

The Scholarship will offer applicants a 
one-off scholarship valued at $9,000.

For more
information
about the

scholarship, scan
the QR below. 


